NORDIC CHESS FEDERATION

The Nordic Chess Federation has decided to award the 2013 Nordic Chess Championships to Chess
Club Gustaf Fréding and Hammard SK, Sweden, to be held in January 2013.

The organization committee (Bo Berg, Peter Fransson and Christer Hammarberg) has informed the
Nordic Chess Federation that there will be three separate open schweizer tournaments (the open,
the women’s and the senior’s championship) during the period January 11-20 2013. The
tournaments will be held at Best Western Gustaf Fréding Hotel in Karlstad, Sweden.

The organizers have also stated that their ambition is to stage a chess and cultural festival with
opening ceremony, entertainment, guided tours and other events.

Additional information and invitation will be provided by the committee (c/o Bo Berg, Bruksgatan 3,
671 60 ARVIKA. Mail: boegbherg@gmail.com. Telephone: 072-7470313).

On behalf of the Nordic Chess Federation
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